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“I came to give life—life in all it’s fullness       John 10:10 

Spring Term Dates 2024 
26-01 300-345pm PTA C5 C6 cake 
bake sale  
30-01 200-300pm Y1 Y2 Open after-
noon 
01-02 200-300pm EYFS Open after-
noon 
02-02 NSPCC Number Day 
02-02 Walk to school day 
06-02 800pm PTA Meeting at 
Mother Shiptons 
09-02 School closes normal time 
for half term break 

 

 
19-02 School reopens  
20-02 Young Voices at Sheffield 
arena 
01-03 PTA C1 C2 cake bake sale Info 
to follow 
04-03 330-430pm Donut Church 
Info to follow 
05-03 915-1015am Y5 Y6 Open 
Morning  
21-03 0915-1145 Whole school 
Grandparent morning 
22-03 School closes normal time for 
Easter break 
 
 
 
 
 
08-04 Training day, school closed 
09-04 School reopens for Summer 
term 

26th January 2024 

WISDOM 

416 

TRUST 

464 

HOPE 

645 

PEACE 

503 

In Science, Year 3 and 4 have been learning all about the 
digestive system.  We did a working model of what hap-
pens when we eat and digest food which turned out to be 
both interesting and a little disgusting!  We are sure that 
if you ask your child/ren they will tell you all about it!!  

SEND HUB DROP IN AT ST JOHN’S 
1st March 8.45am – 9.30am 
19th April 8.45am – 9.30am            
14th June 8.45am – 9.30am 

 
All parents / carers welcome to join us in 

the hall for an informal catch-up & the 

opportunity to ask any questions. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Y6—Bikeability  

Bikeability is today's cycle training pro-
gramme. It's about gaining practical 
skills and understanding how to cycle 

safely on today's roads. Letters and 
information have been sent out. All 
consents returned before Friday, 2nd 

February please. 

I cannot quite believe we are 
already three weeks into the new 
term!  The time seems to be fly-
ing by.  Over the last few weeks, 
it has been wonderful to see the 
children engaging with their new 
topics.  The children have al-
ready shared with me new infor-
mation they have learned in Ge-
ography, History and Science. 
My favourite moment has come 
from Yr3 who were absolutely 
disgusted when the experiment 
they were conducting showed 
them how food is digested.  The 
cries of ‘I’m never eating again if 
that’s what happens’ are still 
echoing the corridors! 
 
I continue to really enjoy our 
whole school assembly times 
together in school.  Monday’s 
assembly is supported by Rever-
end Garry and a specific biblical 
message, Wednesday has a chal-
lenging question for the children 
to reflect on and Friday is a 
chance to celebrate the achieve-
ments of the children over the 
week.  Please remember that  
everyone is welcome to join us 
for our Monday assembly which 
starts at 9am. 
 
As the Spring term continues, 
please keep an eye on diary dates 
as we will be holding our Open 
Afternoons soon.  This will give 
you the chance to come into 
school and spend time with your 
child in their lessons.  It is such 
an enjoyable time and we really 
hope you will be able to join us. 
 
If ever you have a question or a 
query about school, please con-
tact either your child’s class 
teacher or the school office.  We 
are always happy to work with 
you. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr Hope 

Class 3’s purchase with the funds from their Bake Sale 

Class 3 thought very hard as to what to spend their 
bake sale money on and after some discussions we 
wanted more books. Mrs Moore thought that some-

thing to read to us or along with us would be good 
and has bought a Tonies box with book characters so 
that we can read along with them.  The children are 

excited to listen and read in our reading area.  

Year 1 and 2  Last Thursday had a 

workshop all about the Great Fire of 
London. We learnt about Wattle and 
daub and built bakeries to keep 

Thomas Farriner safe and dry.  
Photos attached to newsletter :) 

Local Football For Girls, Boys and Mums! - Scotton/Staveley Scorchers 

Dear Parents 
We currently have spaces for the following groups -  

Boys Football 

We have a small number of places in our U8 Year 3 Scotton Boys team and Staveley 
U7s Year 2 boys team. The boys play Saturday mornings in the village league. 

Girls Football 

We have spaces from Year 1 U6 to Year 6 U11. The girls play in the local Harrogate 
and Craven League on Saturday mornings. 

Mums Football 

Due to popular demand we have created a Ladies team. All abilities are welcome, with 
training sessions and matches its great fun and a social side too. 

We are running FREE taster sessions at Scotton and Darley 
If you are interested in any of the above please contact Mike 

at  Secretary@scottonscorchers.com the first 2 sessions are FREE!! 

On Friday the 
2nd February it is 
Walk to School 
Day.  We would 
love it if as many 
pupils and their 
families could get 
involved in this 
event by walking 
the journey to 
school.  If home is 
too far away to 

walk the whole distance, perhaps you 
could take part by parking a little further 
away from school than normal and walk 
some of the way! 

 

Number Day—Friday 2nd February  

This year, it is held on Friday 2nd 
February, and all children are encour-
aged to take part in mathematical 
activities throughout the day and even 
to “Dress up for Digits” in a number-
related costume for a £1 donation to 
raise much needed funds for 
the NSPCC  

C5 & C6 PTA Cake Bake Sale 
We hope everyone comes to support this 
great fund raising idea this afternoon from 
3pm. We will let you know how much we 
raised and what the classes would like to 
buy with the money. 






























